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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

 Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu 

Deacon: David Curtis : 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers: 01494 763518 

 Tel: 01494 763518   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk            

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Louise Valota: 07940122911, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

          SS Peter and Paul, Apostles, 29th June 2025 Year C 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 28th June      5.00pm     Vigil Mass 

Sun 29th June     9.00am    Parish Mass 

 12.00pm   Latin Mass 

Tue 1st July  9.30am     No Mass 

Fri 4th July  9.00am     Adoration 

   9.30am    Holy Eucharist  

Sat 5th July   5.00pm    Vigil Mass     

Sun 6th July   9.00am     14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 28th June  6.15pm  Vigil Mass 

Sun 29th June  9.00am  Polish Mass 

 11.00am   Parish Mass 

Mon 30th June  9.30am  No Mass 

Thu 3rd July       9.30am    St. Thomas, Apostle 

Fri 4th July       6.30pm  Adoration  

  7.00pm  Holy Eucharist 

Sat 5th July   6.15pm    Vigil Mass 

Sun 6th July   11.00am     14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Adoration: 9.00am – 9.30am Adoration: 6.30pm -7.00pm 

Confessions: Tuesday & Friday after Mass Confessions: Saturday after Mass 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Denis Beckwith RIP), Sun (Rita 

Stephens) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Adrian & Lynette, Thanksgiving), 
Sun (Peter Thompson RIP), Thu (DeCosta Family), Fri 
(John Doyle RIP) 

Second Collection: There will be a second collection this 
weekend towards Peter’s Pence.  

Bring & Share Afternoon: We shall gather at the back garden, 
3.30pm this Sunday for the bring & share event. If anyone still 
wishes to join, please come along. The event is open to both 
our Parishes and anyone from St. Columba and IHM. Everyone 
is cordially invited.  

No Mass: Please note, there will be No Mass on Monday (30th 
June), and Tuesday (1st July) this week.  

Confirmation 2025 - 2026: This is to inform everyone that 
we now have officially closed the admission for the year 
2025-26. There are about 35 candidates enrolled so far, which 
is already beyond what we can take. Therefore, any requests 
hereafter will be considered only on genuine grounds. The 
first meeting with the parents and candidates will be on 
Friday 4th July 7.30pm at St. Aidan’s Hall. 

Emmaus Talk: Our next talk will be on Wednesday 2nd July 
7.30pm in the Church. The speaker is Fr. John Udris, who is a 
well-known retreat preacher and a Diocesan resource person. 
May I request more participation on the day, as it is our last 
chance to host the event in our Church this year.  

Our Lady’s Catholic School: It is this time of the year when 
people are often moving and thinking about school places for 
September. Our own school, Our Lady’s, is incredibly popular 
and people automatically assume will be full, however with 
families moving away, we do have the opportunity for a few 
children to join. We have places for children in the following 
year groups in September: Year 1, Year 4 and Year 5. If you 
are thinking about your child’s school for September and 
would like to come and see the wonderful children at Our 
Lady’s, then please contact Miss Mansfield in the office to 
book a visit. Telephone Number: 01494 726 390, Email: 
office@olschesham.co.uk  

Chiltern Foodbank: Kizzy from the foodbank sends this 
information. “Here is a list items we would like for July: UHT 
Milk, Long Life Fruit Juice, Rice, Tinned Sweetcorn, Sponge 
Puddings. We are very short of bags for life, if any of your 
parishioners can spare a few, we would very much 
appreciate it”  

Job Vacancy:  We have a vacancy for a Parish Secretary to 
provide administrative support to the parish of St John 
Henry Newman, High Wycombe. The role is for 12 hours 
per week, Tuesdays and Fridays 10.30-2.30, plus one other 
day. For full information 
visit https://northamptondiocese.org/jobs All 
candidates should complete a Diocesan application form and 
email it to: hr.admin@northamptondiocese.org   

Safeguarding Communications: As part of our commitment 
to open and inclusive communication, we are inviting 
feedback from across the diocese. A short form has been 
created for this purpose, and we would be very grateful if 
you could take a few minutes to share your insights. Please 
ask our safeguarding Reps to give you the form.   

Congratulation: Suzette Harris has been inducted into our 
parish safeguarding team on Monday 16th June. She will 
share the responsibility with Eileen Williams for St. Aidan’s. 
Thank you, Suzette, for the valuable service offered.  

Tap & Go Collection Last Week at OL: £232.00, SA: £83.00 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £302.26   St. Aidan’s: £343.08        Thank You  
      Standing Order: £361.00         Standing Order: £797.00 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://northamptondiocese.org/jobs&source=gmail-imap&ust=1743244524000000&usg=AOvVaw0SXDYaSUNuN84Jz7IULh2L
mailto:hr.admin@northamptondiocese.org

